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From:   Chris O’Connell 

Sent:   Friday, 15 August 2014 4:57 p.m. 

To:   telco 

Subject:  Boost HD Cross submission from TUANZ 

 

Hi 

This brief cross-submission is to support the cross-submissions from InternetNZ & Wigley & 

Co. 

Our position remains based on 2 principles: 

 

1.0   Supporting the integrity and intention of our regulatory environment from cynical 

manipulation and gaming. 

 

2.0   Chorus have yet to justify the 'freezing' in time of the regulated services to create an 

artificial class of commercial services. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Chris O'Connell 

 

Acting CEO 

 

TUANZ 

 

Telecommunications Users Association of New Zealand 

 


